Dear Mr. Lane,

I have learned that a letter which I recently addressed to Stewart Galanor at the Citizens' Committee post office box was discarded as "not important" without being seen by Mr. Galanor, but that the enclosure to my letter—a photocopy of a letter I had received from Western Cartridge Company—has been appropriated by the Committee.

Please be advised that I sent the photocopy to Mr. Galanor personally and did not intend it for the use of any corporate body. If the photocopy of that letter is used by you or your associations in any publication or in any form whatever, I shall immediately inting legal action.

I shall not trouble to express an opinion about the disposition of my letter since persons who were responsible for such an outrageous violation of my rights, and those of the addressee, no doubt will be impervious to any protest.